
Bartender of the Month 
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"Georgeanne Atwell has
got to be the friendliest
bartender in town,” says Kevin
Doyle, the owner of Pontunes
Water Taxi's. The Coconut
Telegraph agrees. We popped
into the newly opened Latin
American Restaurant to see
what was going on and lo and
behold there was Georgeanne,
one of our favorite
bartenders from Gilbert's
Resort that's right across
the waterway.
Reinhard and Karina
Schaupp the
owners of
Gilbert's recently
purchased opened
and restored the
Latin American
Restaurant on
Jewfish Creek. They
decided to have a
soft opening so they could
work out the kinks before
large crowds arrived. They
needed help and Georgeanne
stepped up to the plate,
knowing that things would be
slow at first because she is
that kind of employee. She is
honest, dependable and never
stops smiling.

Georgeanne and her 16-
year-old son Sam, who is now
a student at Coral Shores
High School, sailed here on a
vacation 6 years ago and
never left. Georgeanne tells
us “I love working at

Gilbert's. Reinhard, Karina,
George and Suzi are like
family. The best part about
my job is I get to see the
snowbirds come back each
year. I think everyone should
come and discover the Latin
American. The bar has been
relocated so it is now outside
on the water. It's cute as a
button! The food is great and
inexpensive and we have
entertainment on weekends.” 

What do her customers
and friends have to

say about her...
“She is bouncy and
upbeat,” said
Howie. Bob
commented, “No
matter how busy

she is her positive
attitude stays the
same.”  “Her smile

says it all,” says Greg. “She
remem-bers everyone’s
names, it a-mazes me. She is
fun to be a-round and always
has a genu-ine concern for
other people.” 

The Coconut Telegraph
discovered the secret to
Georgeanne's smile. She
graduated from Stonybrook
University with a degree in
Theater Arts and was a Stage
Manager in Rhode Island.
That’s why if she is having a
bad day her customers won't
know it. She is just happy to
be making them happy.
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“She is
among the

best
bartenders in

the Keys,”
declared

Rob.


